
NEW YORK MILLS SCHOOL WILL CELEBRATE

HALLOWEEN 
Tuesday,

October 31
Elementary: Bring a costume to school to pull on top of clothes
for individual classroom parties. Costumes must be school-
appropriate, not too scary, or include weapons. The face can
NOT be completely covered with paint or masks. Donated food
to be shared should be individually wrapped items.

High School: Donate $1 for the Student Council Fundraiser and
wear a costume all day. Costumes must follow the dress code
and be school-appropriate. Offensive costumes will not be
allowed. No weapons. The face can NOT be completely covered
with paint or a mask.

Except for M/W Pre-K, who will
celebrate on Monday, Oct. 30


